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We are sorry to inform you that the Community Pool will not open this summer.  Opening was top priority; 
however, the repairs were far more than anticipated.  Staff will continue making repairs throughout the summer in 
order to open in 2021.  We sincerely apologize and thank you for your understanding.    
 
Arcanum Preservation Society – The Arcanum Preservation Society hopes you'll pack your picnic basket and join 
them at Ivester Park for their Old Time 4th of July Picnic & Children's Parade on July 4th from 11am-5pm.  The 
parade is at 2pm and is for children 12 and younger.  Check their Facebook page for details.  We can hardly 
believe it but APS will be celebrating their 1 year anniversary on July 18th!  We'd like to thank the community for 
their continuing support.    
 
Garden Club – Thank you to the Arcanum Garden Club for planting and maintaining the flowers throughout the 
village.  If you are interested in joining the garden club, contact Connie Norris at clnorris54@gmail.com.    
 
Sidewalk and Tree Ordinance Violations - Our Village is looking beautiful thanks to the efforts of the Service & 
Leisure Committee and residents of Arcanum.  In order to maintain and preserve the integrity of our village, 
violation letters will be sent to residents found non-compliant in the sidewalk repair and/or tree ordinances.    
 

Employee Spotlight – This month, the Village would like to spotlight Tax Administrator, 
Karen Deao.  Karen has been with the Village for a year and a half and has excelled in her 
recent position as Tax Administrator.  Karen resides just outside of Arcanum with her 
husband, David and is the proud mom of two children, Dustin and Becca.  In her free 
time, Karen enjoys crafting homemade cards and playing games with her family. 
 
Tax Updates – The tax deadline is July 15.  Those needing in-person assistance are encouraged to schedule an 
appointment prior to 4:00 pm on July 14th. Walk-ins are welcome but will be required to sign in at the first window and 

wait outside or in their vehicle until called. Those with appointments will be served first. Please bring W-2s, copy of 1
st

 page 
of Federal 1040 and any schedules needed. 

 
Village Meetings – The Village is following the protocols set forth by Governor DeWine.  Slowly, meetings are 
beginning to be available in-person.  Check the Village Facebook page for status updates. 
 
RV parking limits – As a reminder, Village Ordinance 2017-56 limits the parking of recreational vehicles in 
driveways to 72 hours for loading/unloading. 
 
Limb Pickup update – Beginning this month, the Street Department will be back on track with Limb Pickup on the 
second and fourth Thursday of each month.   
 
AWTHS – The Historical Society has cancelled all events and rentals through August.  Look for details of their fall 
schedule soon! 

 
I’m happy and willing to serve as your Mayor and I’m here for you and the Village of Arcanum.  I’m 
usually in the office a few hours every day.  If you wish to contact me, please call 937-692-8500. 
Bonnie L. Millard, Mayor 
mayor@villageofarcanum.com 
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July 3    Village Offices Closed 
  
July 4    Independence Day 

Preservation Society: Old Time Picnic & Children’s Parade   
Events begin at 11:00am @ Ivester Park 

 
July 8    Village Mosquito Spraying 

After 9:00pm 
Preservation Society Monthly Meeting 

    7:00pm; Location TBD 
 
July 9    Limb Pickup 
 
July 14 Village of Arcanum Council Meeting  

7:00pm @ 309 South Albright Street 
 

 July 15    Tax Day 
Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting 

     6:30pm @ 309 South Albright Street 
  

July 23-26   Community Garage Sale Weekend  
 
July 24 Brick Street Block Party – Hosted by SRL-Troutwine Insurance 

Agency…Stay tuned for more details!   
 
 July 23    Limb Pickup 
 
 July 28    Village of Arcanum Council Meeting 
     7:00pm @ 309 South Albright Street 

 
 

Save the date!   
The Ribbon Cutting Ceremony and Open House for the new Administration & Police Building is scheduled 

for September 29, 2020 @ 5:30pm. 

Important July Dates 


